
 

 

 
 

Notice of Preparation of the Assessment Roll 
Town of Balgonie 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Assessment Roll for 
the Town of Balgonie for the year 2023 has been 
prepared and is open to inspection in the office of 
the Assessor during normal business hours from 9 
a.m. to noon and 1:00 to 5:00 p.m. from Monday to 
Friday – February 24 to March 27, 2023. 
 
A Bylaw pursuant to Section 214 of The 
Municipalities Act has been passed and the 
Assessment Notices have been sent as required. 
 
Any person who wishes to appeal against his or her 
assessment is required to file his or her Notice of 
Appeal accompanied by a $75.00 fee for each 
assessment being appealed, which will be returned 
if the appeal is successful with: 

The Secretary of the Board of Revision 
Jeannie Devers, Box 253 

Pilot Butte, Sask.  S0G 3Z0 
by the 27th day of March, 2023. 

 

Dated this 24th day of February, 2023. 
Karen Craigie, Assessor,  
Town of Balgonie, Box 310, D-129 Railway Street E., Balgonie, Sask.   
S0G 0E0 


